
From: Susan Nelson [mailto:susannelson_865@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, July 7, 2018 1:59 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward4 <Ward4@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Pawn shop 
 
 
We do not want any more pawn shops here in the Midway. It has been a blessing to have them gone 
from Fry and University. The customers were always blocking traffic there.  
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